
 

Welcome back. I hope you enjoyed the Easter break. The children have come back to school 

keen to learn. 

 

Year 1 

During the holiday the children were set the challenge of making 

an animal home. The children have been very creative and 

produced some lovely work! 

This half term the children will be taught the key skills in Reading, 

Writing and Maths and take part in weekly PE, Metacognition, 

computing and Learning For Life lessons. As part of the wider 

curriculum the children will be learning about the different animal groups in Science and 

finding out about important people in Christianity and Judaism during their RE lessons. 

 

Year 2 

Last half term the children enjoyed their topic ‘Castles, Dragons 

and Knights’. As part of the Learning For Life the children were 

challenged to work together to design and make a castle using 

things they could collect. The castles they created were brilliant 

and they worked together beautifully. 

This half term the children will be taught the key skills in Reading, 

Writing and Maths and take part in weekly PE, Metacognition, 

computing and Learning For Life lessons.  As part of the wider 

curriculum the children will be learning about plants in Science and 

finding out about important people in Christianity and Buddhism 

during their RE lessons. 

               

Homework 

Last half term the children were shown how to use Google Classroom to complete homework 

tasks. The children have tried very hard but we are aware there have been a few 

difficulties. Please continue to support your children completing the work set on Google 

Classroom as we will no longer be providing paper copies of homework.  

Please read with your child every night and don’t forget to sign your child’s book. 

Your child will continue to have spellings to learn each week.  

 

 

 



Below are some useful tips to help with Google Classroom. 

 

Choose the class they are in. If they are with Miss Sutcliffe for 

Maths they need to click on her group. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click on the work to complete for each day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Use the text book tool to draw a box and type the answers. 

 

 

 

 

To use a pen click on the scribble tool.  

 

Don’t forget to click ‘Turn in’ 

to hand the homework in. 
 


